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Dear Parents and Carers, 
We have finally made it to the end of a very full and busy school year. We want to wish 
everyone a wonderful summer break and we hope you get to enjoy some special family 
time during the holiday period.  
It was so joyous seeing our Year 6’s laugh and play at their leavers party yesterday. They 
had a delightful time, and we will all miss them next year.  
We wish all those moving on to new settings and adventures the very best, and we look 
forward to seeing everyone else back at Eden Park on Thursday September 5th for the first 
pupil day of the new school year.  
 
Best wishes 
Mr Blunt and Ms Warner  

 
 
 
 
 
 

School opening times – From September the school gates will open at 8.45am. Please do 

not allow children to arrive before this time. Registration is at 9am and children must be in 

class by then. The gates will then be locked at 9.15am.  

Important - To safeguard children and make our start of the day as calm as possible, 

parents/carers are reminded that they are not allowed in the main building. If you need to 

speak to a member of staff, please go via the office who will contact the appropriate 

person. 

 

School Uniform – Other than our school jumpers/cardigans, our school uniform is non 

branded making it accessible for our parents to purchase. However, it is important that the 

correct uniform is worn by our children daily.  

• Sapphire Blue jumper or cardigan with school logo 

• White polo shirt (plain or with logo) 

• Black or grey school skirt, pinafore or trousers/black leggings/black joggers (no 

brands) 

Important reminders and updates for September 2024 



• Plain black, grey or white socks or tights 

• Plain black school shoes or trainers (no branding) 

If children do not have the correct uniform, we will provide it for the day and expect the 

children to be dressed in the correct uniform the following day unless a reasonable 

explanation is given.  

 

PE Kit – This year we have taken part in many more North Devon sports events/festivals 

with all children representing the school. Please make sure that your child has the correct 

PE kit from September: 

• Plain black shorts or plain black joggers 

• Blue T-Shirt with school logo or plain blue T-Shirt 

• Blue hoodie with school logo (optional) or a warm jumper for outdoor lessons 

especially in the cold weather - (any dark colour) 

• PE shoes – trainers are recommended 

 

 


